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From: Kyle Freund
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Atwood Ave Bike Path Opinion
Date: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 12:07:31 AM

Hi there, 
I can't make the meeting on the 25th, but did see the options for the new bike path near
Atwood by the sledding hill. As a daily year-round bike commuter who frequently uses this
path, I'd just like to say that I like option 1 that follows the contour of the lake and avoids the
sledding hill completely.

Thanks,
Kyle

-- 
Kyle Freund
C: +1 608-515-0913
T: @krfreund
www.kylefreund.com
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